
To:  Board of Education 
 

From:  Margo Empen, Superintendent 
 
Subject: Superintendent’s Report for December 18, 2024 
 
INFORMATION PROVIDED BY THE SUPERINTENDENT  

 

• IASB November Board Conference and Delegate Assembly 

• FOIA requests 
 
 

IASB November Board Conference and Delegate Assembly – Mrs. Empen has asked the 
Board to share their takeaways from the November Board Conference and Delegate 
Assembly.  

 
FOIA requests – we have had 1 FOIA request since the last Board meeting. Mr. David 
Arvayo from the Painters District Council No. 30 requested documents for any drywall 
finishing (taping) and/or paint projects related to Thomas J. Dempsey Therapeutic School.  
We have complied with this request.  
 

 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 


